From: Diane Lavell

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 10:32 PM

To: Saunders, Cathy Cc: Diane Lavell

Subject: parking spaces

parking spaces on Bruce and provisions by Dave Tenent.

If in the development of two-way traffic there is consideration for removing the parking on Bruce to ensure better traffic flow and emergency response times has there been any discussion about the access to 16 parking spots that were to be provided by Dave Tenant to meet the retail square footage development by-laws in the development of 162 Wortley Rd?

Has there been a change? Has or will access to these parking spots be provided as promised thereby offsetting the impact of the removal of the parking on Bruce.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Diane Lavell

Bruce St resident.